

27 November 2017

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),

The School of Electrical and Electronic Engineering and Computer Science at Queen's University will be holding an 'Evening with Tech in Computing @ QUB' event on **Monday 4**th **December 2017 from 18:30 – 21:30** in the QUB Computer Science Building. This event is for pupils interested in technology, as well as their parents, guardians and/or siblings who are interested in Computing or Technology and studying, or considering studying, Computing in school.

At this informal event, attendees will have the opportunity to try out a range of technological devices and to participate in fun challenges. Throughout the evening visitors will be able to hear short presentations from employers and Queen's University staff on what is trending in computing today, as well as predictions for the future of computing. There will be time for attendees to meet with current students, staff and potential future employers in this field, to discuss the courses available, as well as potential opportunities for work placements and employment. Light seasonal refreshments will be available throughout the evening.

Visitors are welcome to arrive from 18:30 – 19:00, with scheduled Technology talks commencing at 19:15.

Registration to attend is essential and can be completed online via the following Eventbrite link: http://go.qub.ac.uk/ComputingParentsEvening17

Kind regards, GCS Careers Department